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Health Infrastructure  

Works Notice  
Leeton District Hospital  

04 December 2024 

Planned and temporary loss of power to Leeton District Hospital 
from 8.00am – 10.00am on Wednesday 11 December 2024 

Health Infrastructure is installing three modern key worker accommodation units at 
Leeton District Hospital to assist with the recruitment and retention of health 
workers. 

Health Infrastructure has engaged Hutchinson Builders to carry out the work which includes the 
temporary loss of power to Leeton District Hospital to enable the connection of the Key Worker 
Accommodation power supply to the hospital’s Main Switch Board (MSB). 
Work times will be between 8.00am and 10.00am on Wednesday 11 December 2024. We will let you 
know in advance of any changes to these days and times. 
Installation of the key worker accommodation units started on 3 December and is expected to be 
completed by early 2025 ready for the first key workers to move in.  

How will this work affect you? 
We recognise that building new infrastructure can be disruptive to staff, patients, visitors, nearby 
residents, businesses and road users. All construction activities are carried out with the health and safety 
of the local community as our top priority.  
This Works Notice is to inform of the following impacts: 

• An electrician will be connecting a new power supply feed to the MSB, requiring temporary 
isolation of all electrical services, resulting in the hospital being without power for approximately 
two hours at the times noted above.   

• This will impact most services requiring electricity, including lights, power points, lift services and 
hot water services.  

• Please use stairs at this time as the lift will be out of service. Breakfast will be served to patients 
at 7.45am so kitchen staff can use the lift to deliver breakfast.  

• Please ensure any mobile phones, laptops and any other electronic devices are fully charged 
before 8.00am.  

Generators will be provided to power any essential equipment required during this period, including 
refrigeration and medical equipment.  
The automatic entry doors will be kept open with monitoring by hospital security and the Ambulance 
entry doors will be set to manual.  
IT and phone services will not be impacted.  
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Patients will be advised of the power outage and impacts via a Notice on their dinner tray on Tuesday 10 
December. 
Visitors and the community will also be advised via signs in public areas of the hospital, MLHD social 
media and a print ad in the Leeton Irrigator local newspaper.   
You are also advised that the road leading into the hospital site from Myall Street will be closed on Friday 
6 December to enable the construction of a trench for the power infrastructure to be laid – see map 
below. Please use the two alternative entrances at this time.   
 

 
 

Keeping you informed 
If you would like to speak with a member of the project team, please call (02) 8838 8889 or email us at 
HI-KeyWorkerAccommodation@health.nsw.gov.au   
 
 

For more information 
Visit our website via the QR code, or at  
W: hinfra.health.nsw.gov.au 

Or contact 
T: 02 8838 8889 
E: HI-KeyWorkerAccommodaiton@health.nsw.gov.au 
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